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cfchai <cfchai@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 4:53 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a retail fx trader, i believe the new regulation to reduce the leverage will simply get US out of
business in the retail fx. I sincerely wish there won’t be over-reaction so to keep everyone in business.

Thank you.

regards,

derek
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